
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 July 2019, Ankara 

 

Dear Dr. Nikolas Papadopulos,   

 “41st Turkish National Congress of Plastic Reconstructive and 

Aesthetic Surgeons” will be held in Samsun, between 26 and 30 October, 

2019. 

Thank you for taking time to consider our request to participate in this 

exciting and hopefully useful encounter with our colleagues. 

We are happy to send your scientific assignments below: 

 

Date : 27 October 2019 

Time : 14:45 – 15:00 
Conference : Facial Palsy - Our experience in elderly patients  

 
 
Date : 28 October 2019 
Time : 09:15 – 09:30 
Conference : Microvascular options for lymphedema treatment  

 
 
Date : 28 October 2019 
Time : 17:00 – 17:15 
Conference : The combined vaginoplasty technique for gender affirming surgery 

in trans women  
 
 
Date : 28 October 2019 

Time : 17:15 – 17:30 

Conference : Gender affirming surgery in trans men  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also would like to inform you that your registration, accommodation and 

flight ticket (economy class) will be covered by the Organization Committee 

of the congress.  

Looking forward to welcoming you in Turkey.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Prof. Dr. Şükrü Yazar 

Scientific Affairs 
Specialist of the TSPRAS 

Prof. Dr. Sühan Ayhan 
President of the TSPRAS 

 
 


